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Dear Honoriable Sonny Perdue,

 

As a high school student, citizen of the United States, and visitior of the Tongass National Park, I, Natasha Yenm

urge you to support the conservation alternative proposed by Trout Unlimited and the Sitka Conservation Society.

The 2001 Alaska Roadless Rule is important in protecting natural habitat - which is also essential for the salmon

fishing industry - and for conserving the beauty of Alaska, its residents, and the environment, as our future

depends on the health of these forests.

 

Thank you,

 

Natasha Yen

 

Youth of America

 

[Position]


